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Ontario Public Drug Programs, Ministry of Health and Long-Term Care  

Notice from the Executive Officer: 
Blood Glucose Test Strip Reimbursement Update 

Effective September 17, 2013, changes to the Health Network System (HNS) for the 
reimbursement of blood glucose test strips for eligible Ontario Drug Benefit (ODB) 
recipients have been made to accommodate test strip packaging that exceeds the usual 50 
or 100 strips per pack. Test strip allotments for ODB recipients will now take into 
account diabetic test strip products that contain 51 and 102 test strips per package. 

The revised limits will be administered automatically without requiring the use of an 
override code.  
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